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Everyone has continued to work hard at
home and it has been lovely to see all
your learning about Africa. | am so
proud of how confident the children are
at counting out the syllables in words
and they have done a fantastic job
remembering lots of animals that live in
Africa. Next week we will be continuing
our tour around the world and will learn
about what it is like to live in the UK.
The children will be busy learning about
Paddington Bear and have an
opportunity to make pancakes.

PRESCHOOL WEEKLY BRIEF

Week Commencing the 23" of January 2022

MESSAGE FROM THE
TEACHERS:

There will be no live Zooms on Wednesday
26th January 2022 and Thursday 27th
January 2022.

This is to allow staff to carry out entry
assessments for the new cohort of Preschool
children for September 2022. There will be
pre-recorded material on the website for you
to do at home. Thank you for vyour
understanding in this matter.

HOME ACTIVITIES:

Attend the Zooms and complete the work on
the website. The website link is;

Website



https://sites.google.com/dohabritishschool.com/preschool/ps-silver
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